
Minutes of the General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 14  th   June 2017.

The  following  are  the  Minutes  of  the  Temeku  Hills  Men’s  Golf  Club  General  Membership
meeting held on Wednesday 14th June 2017.

The Vice President, Jim Dent declared the meeting open at 0750 hours. The following Board
members were in attendance: Ron Frederick, Neil Miller, Ron Vaught, Don Wadsworth, John
Hamby and Richard McAlpine. Absent were Dennis Kitchel and Lee Wortman. Approximately 60
members were in attendance.

The Minutes of the General Membership meeting held on 22nd March 2017 were approved.
(Kupka/Le Blanc)

The Treasurer, N Miller advised that as at the end of May 2017 the Operating balance stood at
$7110.16. He also advised that since the hole-in-one had recently been won by A. Kallan, the
new hole-in-one insurance currently stood at $240. The report was approved. (Dent/Hamby)

The Scrip report was given by R Frederick who advised there is in excess of $10,000.00 in
unclaimed Scrip and members should spend their scrip.

The Tournament Chairman, R Frederick advised:
(i)The 2017 Member Guest event would be played on 21 and 22 June. He currently has 76
players signed up for the event and was prepared to accept further entries. He also asked that if
any members were not playing in the Member Guest event they would be very welcome to
assist as volunteers.
(ii)  The next  tournament  is  the  Red/White/Blue scheduled for  July  5th 2017.  Teams will  be
chosen by the Tournament Chairman. 

Membership Chairman, J Hamby advised to date we have 233 members.

Travel Teams.
(i) TVGL – D Wadsworth reported the team is currently in 1st place. The next match was against
Canyon Lake at SCGA course on 6/15/17.
(ii) SDCS – R Frederick advised the team is currently tied in 1st place in the Northern Division.

The next General Membership meeting will be held prior to golf on August 23rd 2017.

There being no further business the Vice President declared the meeting closed at 0755 hours.

Richard G McAlpine
Secretary.


